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July 30, 2021

Secretary Larry Walther

Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration
DFA Building

1509 W 7th St, Rm 401

Little Rock, AR 72201

Secretary Jami Cook

Arkansas Department of Public Safety
One State Police Plaza Dr.

Little Rock, AR 72209

Dear Secretary Walther and Secretary Cook:

Per Act 1020 of 2021, the University of Arkansas at Little Rock presents this disclosure report of
gifts and contracts over $250,000 from foreign sources. For the year ending June 30, 2021, the
university had no single or multiple gifts or contracts exceeding $250,000 from any foreign
source.

If you need any additional information, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Christina S. Drale, Chancellor
University of Arkansas at Little Rock



